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11 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our D&T topic ‘Fruit Kebabs’ we are going to be designing and making our own fruit kebabs with Year 

One. Food technology is an essential part of the D&T curriculum that we are excited to teach.  

 

In order to help us design our final products, we will be tasting fruits during the week commencing Monday 15th 

May. We will be tasting the following fruits; apples, tangerines, bananas, strawberries, lemons, kiwis and 

blueberries.  

 

Please ensure you inform us of any allergies. If you have any concerns or questions about this topic then please 

speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

The Year One Team 

 

Miss Challinor and Miss Jennings                          
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